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DIRECTOR, OFFICE OF ACQUISITION MANAGEMENT 
 
 

SUBJECT: ACTION: Cancellation of DOE O 350.5, COVID SAFETY 
PROTOCOLS FOR FEDERAL CONTRACTORS 

 
 

ISSUE: Whether to cancel DOE O 350.5, COVID Safety Protocols for Federal 
Contractors. 

 
BACKGROUND: The President issued an executive order on May 9, 2023, “Moving 
Beyond COVID-19 Vaccination Requirements for Federal Workers,” that revoked 
Executive Order 14042, “Ensuring Adequate COVID Safety Protocols for Federal 
Contractors.” Because the purpose of DOE O 350.5 was to implement the now revoked 
Executive Order 14042, DOE O 350.5 is being cancelled. 

 
 

SENSITIVITIES: None. 

POLICY IMPACT: None. 

URGENCY: None. 

 
RECOMMENDATION: That you approve the cancellation of this Directive. The 
Directives Review Board recommends this action for approval. 

 
 

APPROVE: DISAPPROVE: NEEDS DISCUSSION: DATE:  08/11/2023 

Ingrid Kolb 


